
From: Steven.Hignight@arfb.com [mailto:Steven.Hignight@arfb.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 12:05 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo River Moratorium. 

 
Dear members of the ADEQ,        

 
 I have watched the war waged on our C & H Hog Farm. I understand that some 

of our local state citizens have a great concern about the possible damage to 

the Buffalo River. I share their concern. However I also see where the farmer 

has met or exceeded all the pollution regulations laid down by our state 

officials. I am deeply concerned about a great deal of money being spent by 

out of state parties in attempt to put the farmers out of business. I urge 

you to allow the studies by our state officials and the Uof A to stand in 

judgment on this dispute, and not out of state money. Thanks for your 

service. Phillip 

 

 

 

Phillip Wyatt 

 

Agency Manager Farm Bureau 

 

1109 West Main 

 

Clarksville, AR 72830 

 

Office: 479-754-2798 

 

Fax: 479-754-7668 

 

Mobile: 479-970-1705 

 


